
 
 
 
TennisSupporters’ Group (TSG) 
  
                   Report for Tuesday 25/8/15 
 
The Tennis Supporter Group held our last meeting on Monday 3rd August 2015 with 6 
attendee’s and 1 apology. 
 

- Wimbledon Gala Day held on Sunday 26th July was a successful day with 
approx. 50 people in attendance. Unfortunately it clashed with a music 
performance in the City Mall in which 5 of the school bands were involved, as 
well as the QUT Open Day which affected our numbers slightly, but a good day 
was still had by all.  The departing Year 12’s were also presented with their 
gifts.  

- The embroidered red hand towels will be distributed to our Junior TAS players 
early in Term 4 and are being currently organised.   

- The Tennis Supporter’s Logo is currently being finalized, with the committee at 
our last meeting voting unanimously to select the logo. One of our TASboy 
players to work on digitising the logo for it then to be submitted to the school for 
approval. 

- Head Coach Wayne advised Queensland Secondary School Team Competition 
was on Friday 14thAugust at Shaw Park Tennis Centre. St Pauls had 2 teams 
entered the Boys 1st team and the Girls 1st team. While neither team will 
progress any further they all played extremely well against some very strong 
competition.  

- The Tennis Supporter Group will again hold our annual raffle at the beginning 
of Term 4. This year we have agreed to run with a slightly different format and 
only have 2 tickets per book @ $5 per ticket so each family only needs to 
sell/buy 2 tickets for a total of $10. Major prizes will still be 2 x tickets to the 
Men’s/Women’s Brisbane International plus other amazing prizes. Tickets will 
be sold on Flexischools and for 2 weeks at school.   

- Our current balance is $5132.37 
- Our AGM will be held on Monday 12th October due to the Public Holiday on 

5th October. This meeting will be the second Monday not our usual 1st Monday.  
- Our next meeting will be Monday 7th September 2015 @ 7.30pm in the school 

library and everyone is welcome. 
 
 
 
Lenelle Daniels 
(President) 


